
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 

cc: Hydrological Advisers 

Our ref.: 23567/2020/S/MAR/WMO-Survey 12 January 2021 

Subject: WMO Survey: Marines Services and Cost Considerations  

Action required: To complete the WMO Survey by 12 February 2021 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

As you are aware, the Eighteenth Session of the World Meteorological Congress in 
2019 decided to investigate options related to the cost for delivering marine services for WMO 
Members. Under the Services Commission, and more specifically, the Standing Committee for 
Marine Meteorological and Oceanographic Services (SC-MMO), a Task Team will be established 
to do this work. Results are expected to be presented to the World Meteorological Congress in 
2023. 

For WMO to better understand the current situation related to costs borne by 
Members to deliver marine services, I would appreciate your time to complete the survey at 
the following link by Friday 12 February 2021. The survey is brief and should not take more 
than ten minutes to complete. Results will help inform the investigation by the Task Team.  

Link to the survey is here or copy the following link to your browser:  
(https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VL6m6odGxECYJ8BEvY6NPJ41CvCMB
RpCtx_TiNr993tUN1lRTDQyWlRPUERYWEFYRFBDR09NMFVPUy4u). 

Yours faithfully, 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VL6m6odGxECYJ8BEvY6NPJ41CvCMBRpCtx_TiNr993tUN1lRTDQyWlRPUERYWEFYRFBDR09NMFVPUy4u

